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Smith Holly

From: Patrino Beth

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 9:26 AM

To: HEE Exhibits

Subject: FW: Oregon's Air Quality

 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: billie@reellifeproductions.us [mailto:billie@reellifeproductions.us]  

Sent: Monday, March 27, 2017 9:07 AM 

To: Patrino Beth <Beth.Patrino@oregonlegislature.gov> 

Subject: Oregon's Air Quality 

 

My husband and I support HB 2269, for monitoring industrial emissions into the air we all breathe. We acknowledge that 

business is necessary, but we need to work together to find ways that we can thrive and leave a clean planet for 

generations to come. 

 

Sincerely, 

Jonathan Stratman & Billie Judy 

Harrisburg 97446 


